
 

Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

15. REVIEW OF BOARD REPRESENTATIVES ON OUTSIDE ORGANISATIONS 
 
 Board members were provided with an opportunity to review appointed representatives on outside 

organisations. 
 
 It was resolved that Board members discuss this matter informally in order to have a more equitable 

distribution on outside organisations, with a view to discussing it again at the Board’s 29 July 2003 
meeting. 

 
 


